
August 10,2010 
Via US Mail 

Ms. Ann Cole 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 

Re: TON Services, Inc. -Notification of the Discontinuance of Telecommunication Services 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Attached per FCC requirements is a copy of the Section 63.71 Application (“Application”) that 
TON Services Inc. (“TON) has filed with the Federal Communications Commission regarding the 
discontinuance of its telecommunication services. 

Associated required filings have been or will be submitted to your state’s utility regulatory 
agency. 

If you have any questions or need additional information please contact me at 407-740-3033. 

Sincerely, 

Enclosure 

Ann-Marie Kemp 
Consultant to TON Services Inc. 
Technologies Management, Inc. 
2600 Maitland Center Parkway, Suite 300 
Maitland, FL 32751 

cc: Gary Barlow - TON 
file: TON-FL 
tms: FCi1002 
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